
 

 

 

Portsmouth City Council Notice of Quorum 

 

Please be advised that the City Council may have a quorum present on 

Monday, September 15, 2025, from 5:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. for the Master 

Plan Open House Meeting to be held in the Levenson Room, at the 

Portsmouth Public Library, at 175 Parrott Avenue.  

 

 

Kelli L. Barnaby, MMC/CNHMC 

Portsmouth City Clerk 


